
EJCS School Fees for the 2023/24 school year have 

now been applied to your child’s account and are due 

by September 30th, 2023  

Foothills School Division uses a system called Edsembli – Connect Ed for 
Parents/Guardians to be able to login to their child’s school information and 
see their child’s Daily Attendance, Pay School Fees, Access Learner 
Profiles and more.      
 
We encourage you to visit the site often during the school year to pay any 
other charges such as any class Field Trips or any other Fees throughout 
the school year that may be applicable.    
  

Please follow this link for the Ecole Joe Clark School Edsembli Connect 

Ed Parent site to access your account:    

https://connect.edsembli.com/AB/FSD/JC/Portal/viewer/Login/Login.aspx?l

ogintype=P  

 

The link can also be accessed from the EJCS website under the Family & 

Community tab, Edsembli Parent Login.  

Existing accounts will not need a new password.  If you are new to EJCS, 

you will need to create a password when you are logging in.   

  

PLEASE NOTE: 

• Field Trip charges and/or Extra-curricular Fees (team fees etc)  will 

be charged at the time of the excursion or when your child joins a 

team so please remember to check your account regularly.   

 

• YEARBOOKS for the 2023/24 school year - will be purchased 

directly through Lifetouch at their website when that is set up – stay 

tuned for more information to purchase if you wish to.   

 

https://connect.edsembli.com/AB/FSD/JC/Portal/viewer/Login/Login.aspx?logintype=P
https://connect.edsembli.com/AB/FSD/JC/Portal/viewer/Login/Login.aspx?logintype=P


• Junior Kindergarten 2023/24 - Monthly Junior Kindergarten fees are 

due on the 1st of each month.    

 

• The School Office is able to take VISA, Debit and Mastercard at 

the school on our Point of Sale machine, or if you wish you can still 

send in Cash or Cheque to the school office or pay your Account 

Online.   


